
          GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                          Wednesday, January 22, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Peperoni Pizza 

   Charbroiled Hamburger   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 

period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch. 

If you have any questions see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there! 

 

2. Attention all cheerleaders please turn in your cleaned uniform to Mrs. Halpers room by 

the end of the week. Your uniform must be turned in before the flying high event on 

Friday. Reminder that the flying high event is on Friday from 630-830. Bring your $20 

and have your drop off and pick up arranged. Don’t forget to get the waiver signed on the 

cheer page! See coach Halper if you have any questions. 

 

3. Attention Athletes: If you are interested in joining the girls volleyball team this season, 

7th Grade tryouts will be held after school on Thursday, January 23rd from 3:30 to 5:15. 

To try out you must have a signed participation waiver and athletic clothes/shoes. Please 

have rides arranged ahead of time. See coach LaBud with any questions. 

 

4. This Friday we will have our TGIF from 3:25 P.M. to 5:00 P.M.  This event is for Gurrie 

students only and you can only purchase tickets in the cafeteria starting today and ending 

on Friday.  Please make sure you have your permission form ready and if you have any 

questions please ask your advisor. 

 

5. The eighth grade team played on the final four of the basketball tournament but took a 

loss to Saint John’s.  

The eighth grade basketball team had another great season winning their conference for 

two years in a row. This year they ended with 11 wins and two losses for the regular 

season. Congratulations on a great season, way to go Tigers!! 

 


